
TELEPHONE 2-9231 

WORTH BROADCASTING CO. 

9TH AT HOUSTON ST. - - FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

JAMES E. RENNIE 
GENERAL MANAGER 

December 21, 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is an acknowledgement of your verification 
of receiving Radio Station KWBC, Fort Worth, 
Texas, on December 15, 1946 from 1:16 to 1:26AM 
C.S.T. The announcements as indicated in your 
verification are correct. 

We wish to thank you for sending us the report 
that you have, and it is very helpful and en- 
ccuraging to get such reports during equipment 
and program tests of a new station. 

Very truly yours, 

4i/ 
R. W. C - pman 
Chief Engineer 

WORTH BROADCASTING CO. 
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